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THE LIVING DONOR PROTECTION ACT

The Living Donor Protection Act will protect living organ donors and help remove barriers

to donation. Under this act, insurance companies are prohibited from denying or limiting life,
disability, and long term care insurance to living donors, and from charging higher premiums
solely based on an individual's status as a living donor.

This bill also clarifies that living organ donors may use time granted through the Family and
Medical Leave Act (FMLA) to recover from donation if they qualify for FMLA.

This bill is sponsored by Senators Tom Cotton (R-AR) and Kirsten Gillibrand (D-NY), and
Representatives Jerry Nadler (D-NY) and Jaime Herrera-Beutler (R-WA). For questions on this
bill or other NKF legislative priorities, please email Lauren Drew at lauren.drew@kidney.org
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